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Over the course of the week we have been colouring in horses and designing our own jockey silks at Woodstock Residential

Care Home, to prepare us for Royal Ascot which started on Tuesday 14 June and lasts for the rest of the week.

Our residents enjoyed colouring together and taking in the gorgeous weather in the garden. They have also been enjoying

watching Royal Ascot on television this week.

We all had a chat with Anne who told everyone about how she got to be a semi-professional jockey and her and her family's love of

horses.

This has been a lovely chance to chat with everyone and get to know what people's passions are.  

 


